
                                                          
NAPAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

RE:  REMEMBRANCE DAY PROGRAM 
 
October 30th, 2024 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
During our student Remembrance Day Assembly on November 
7th, the staff thought it would be nice if students would like to 
remember someone they knew, who fought in the wars. 
 
This could be in memory of or in honor of that person.  The name 
of the person will be read and the student will place a poppy on an 
empty cross.   
 
Please send in the name of the person you would like remembered, 
before Tuesday, November 5th. 
 
Child’s Name:  ______________________________ 
 
Veteran’s Name:  ____________________________  
 
The Public is welcome to attend this year’s Program. 
 
 
 
Note ***There will be no school on November 8th (PL for staff) 
November 11th (Remembrance Day Holiday) 
November 15th (PL for staff) and November 29th (Parent teacher) 


